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The	Week	Ahead:	June	27th	–	June	30th,	2022	

Monday All Report Cards posted to MyEd parent portal 
and Scholantis Student Portfolios 

Tuesday Grade 7s to Victoria.  

DARE Grad 10:30-12:00 (gr. 4/5s) 
Wednesday Last Day of School for Students.  8:45-2:45 

Grade 7 Farwell at 1:15 pm 
Thursday Admin. Day. Last Day of School for Teachers 

and EAs 
Friday Happy	Canada	Day! 

INFORMATION ITEMS 

Term 3 Report Cards and MyEd Parent Portal 
A reminder that copies of your child’s term 3 report card will be posted online.  Division 7 and 10 
reports will be posted in the MyEd Parent Portal and Division 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 8 and 9 will be posted in 
the MyEd Parent portal and onto their e-portfolios.   
 
Password Protection and Internet Safety  
This week, RCMP Constable DJ Boursiquot was at Maple Lane to speak to Division 3 and 4 about 
password protection, internet safety and cyber bullying. We had an incident this week where a student 
hacked into another student’s portfolio and deleted work and left inappropriate comments. At Maple 
Lane, we will continue to reinforce and model online etiquette in the same way we model SPARK 
behaviour. 
 
As summer approaches and screen time increases, consider having a conversation with your children 
about the following: 

• Don’t share personal information online. 
• Don't chat with strangers in chat rooms (e.g., Discord). 
• Don’t send photos to people you don’t know in real life. 
• Keep your passwords private. 

 
 
 



Notice of Late Return- 
Reminder to families.... If your student will be returning late to school in September; LATER THAN 
12:00 pm Wednesday, Sept. 7, 2022, AND ON or BEFORE Sept. 14, 2022, please be sure to complete 
and submit the Notice of Late Return Form that was sent home earlier this month. If you need a copy of 
this form, please contact the school office. Thank you.  
 
Grade 7 Farewell- 
We are still being cautious with gatherings and the number of people in the gym.  For the Grade 7 
Farewell, it will be Grade 7s and their families (including siblings) and students in Division 3 and 4. 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
A fond farewell...  
It is with mixed emotions that we share news of Maple Lane staff who will be leaving us at the end of 
June.  
Ms. Clark- was on a temporary contract as an Educational Assistant and will be taking on another  
position within the Richmond School District.  
Ms. Godfrey- has accepted a position at Hamilton Elementary. 
Ms. Hu- has accepted a position at McKinney Elementary. 
Ms. Lam- has been assigned to another SD38 Elementary school as a band teacher 
 
All the staff who are leaving have contributed in a positive way to our Maple Lane community. We wish 
them well as they head off to other roles and other adventures! Once a Maple Lane Lightning, always a 
Maple Lane Lightning.  

IMPORTANT	DATES	and	UPCOMING	EVENTS		

Sept.	5-	Labour	Day-	No	School	

Sept.	6th-	Welcome	Back-	Grade	1-7	attend	8:45-9:45	a.m.	and	Kindergarten	10:00-10:45	a.m.	

Division	1	and	2	having	fun	at	Spanish	Banks	

	
	
	


